Greetings from your Southeast Regional Director!
· In Florida we pass the $15 minimum wage that is BIG WIN!
· Huge numbers of students are taking advantage of summer school, so a lot of   ESPs have been called to work for the summer.
· Okaloosa have settled their contract for 2021-2022 
· Pinellas county Memorandum of Understanding $1000.00 for all ESP in the district. 
· Pork County came back to the table and settle on a $1000.00 bonus for ESPs.
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